From:

Sent: 11 March 2019 11:39
To: Planning
Subject: Comments re: Northaw House development Application reference:

6/2019/0217/MAJ and Application Reference: 6/2019/0218/LB

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening
attachments or clicking links.

Dear planning,
I tried for half an hour to register a comment re the above development but was unable. Your
department advised me to email so here itis

RE: Application reference: 6/2019/0217/MAJ and Application Reference: 6/2019/0218/LB

REGARDING: Proposed development at: Northaw House Coopers Lane Northaw Potters Bar
ENG6 4NG Proposal: Conversion of Northaw House to form 11 apartments

COMMENT:

1. This development is a wholly inappropriate development of a prime green belt
location and there no special circumstances to justify it.

2. There is no infrastructure to support this development either in respect of public
transport or in sustaining the extra road usage that the development would
necessitate.

3. In itself, this proposal is a major overdevieopment of the site itself.

I'd appreciate it if you could confirm that these comments will be registered.

with thanks and best regards






